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NEWS RELEASE

NCDSB Offering Online Summer School for Students in Grade 9 to 12

Northeastern Ontario, June 5, 2013:

Northeastern Catholic District School Board is again offering an online summer school option for
students in grade 9 to 12. We have partnered with 5 other northern Catholic boards (NeLC — The
Northern eLearning Consortium) to offer our students a wide variety of learning opportunities.

Registration opens for summer school on May 28" Students should contact the guidance
department to register or to get more information. Other important dates include:

MAY 28 REGISTRATION OPENS

JUNE 24 REGISTRATIONS DUE

JULY 2 MANDATORY ORIENTATION

JULY 3 COURSES BEGIN

JULY 18 MIDTERM REPORTS

JULY 31 FINAL EVALUATIONS
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Students require a reliable internet connection. Students must engage in their course work for 3 to 4
hours per day. Each course lasts for 20 days beginning July 2 and ending on July 31.

There is a mandatory Summer School Orientation on July 2" from 9am to 12pm at the ACCESS
Centre at 383 Birch St. North.

The ACCESS Centre, located at 383 Birch Street North, will also be open 4 days per week from 9am to
12pm or students to work on their courses, access a computer or get help from a teacher for the
duration of summer school.

Students should be self directed learners and are required to keep up with courses. Courses are
available for students that need to catch up on missed credits or for students that want to reach
ahead and take new courses. Please see enclosed brochure for list of available courses.

For more information please contact the Guidance Department at O’Gorman High School at 705-
268-4501.
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